
 

 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 27th January 2022 

Hi Everyone,  

I am sure you are as eager as I am to see the end of January and welcome February, the sun is even shining 

today! I almost dare not write this but at present when compared with other local schools, we are keeping 

our Covid numbers low. Some of our neighbouring schools are facing extremely high rates of infection and 

staff absence. Some schools are having to move to remote learning due to up to 30% of staff being unwell 

and absent from school. Therefore in order to travel through the final three weeks of term, it is essential 

that you continue to follow all the precautions should your child display any symptoms of Covid what so 

ever in order for us to keep motoring and protect school life from any further disruption. I know you know 

the drill as well as I do, but let’s just keep our guard up for a few more weeks.  

Our spring term parent’s evenings will be held on Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th of February at 3.30pm 

until 6.30pm. The online parents evening appointment system will open on Monday 31st January from 

6.00pm for you to book an appointment.  If you require any assistance with this please contact the school 

office. The link for the online booking system is: https://crossflatts.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ .  As 

always, we look forward to seeing lots of our families sharing their child’s progress so far, it’s hard to 

believe we now already quickly arriving at the half way point of the academic year!  

As restrictions with foreign travel are now lifting, we have had many enquires as to our holiday dates for 

the next academic year 2022/23 these are as follows and are on our website too…  

 

 

Have a great week everyone!   

Best wishes 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 
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